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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hasn’t the weather been lovely this week? 
Fingers crossed for this to continue into the 
half term break next week. 

I want to say a big WELL DONE to the Year 2 
children who have completed their SATs 
quizzes and assessments over the past two 
weeks. Our Year 2 children worked hard and 
amazed us in their completion of these 
tasks. They’ve shown great resilience and 
true ‘can do’ attitudes. The Year 2 children 
today enjoyed a special treat of lollies/ice-
cream for all their hard work. 

  

  

  

As we move into the warmer months (hopefully!), for all children, can I please ask that you 
ensure that your child brings a filled, named water bottle into school to maintain hydration 
levels. The children can then access their water bottles during the day, especially after very 
active lunchtimes or PE lessons – thank you. 

We encourage children to walk, cycle or scooter to school and a parking area is available on 
the school site for bikes and scooters. Roadside parking is very limited and we urge that 
every care and consideration is shown when parking. Please give due consideration to our 
neighbours and ensure that parked cars do not cause an obstruction to the entrance to 
drive-ways, car parking spaces or garages. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

Many thanks to you for your support this half term. It’s been lovely to meet so many families 
and to have an opportunity to chat with you at the school gate each morning/afternoon. 

Have a wonderful half term break everyone. See you on Monday 5th June. 

 

Donna Walker 

 
Mrs Donna Walker 
Acting Headteacher 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Social Media Platforms 
 
 
Make sure you’re following us on social media to receive updates 
about what we are getting up to in school. 
 
We can now be found on Instagram as well as Facebook! 
Just search Hemsby Primary School & Nursery or click the links 
below. 
 
www.instagram.com/hemsbyprimaryschoolandnursery 
 
www.facebook.com/hemsbyprimaryschoolandnursery 
 
 

Attendance 

At Hemsby Primary School, we expect children to attend on time every 
day. Research shows that regular attendance is directly linked to raising 
achievement and helps build skills for life, developing children’s 
confidence and helping them to make and keep lasting friendships. 
What should I do if my child is absent from school? 
• Contact the School Office to leave a message giving the reason for 
absence. 
• If your child has sickness or diarrhoea, please keep them off school 
for 48 hours to reduce the spread of infection. 
 
Office contact details: office@hemsby.norfolk.sch.uk 
Telephone: 01493 730364 
 
The school day starts at 8.50am, the school gates will  
be opened at 8.40am. 
 
Top three classes attendance from: 15th May – 26th May. 
Kingfishers      98.31 % 
Woodpeckers    96.32 % 
Jays    94.95 % 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.instagram.com/hemsbyprimaryschoolandnursery
http://www.facebook.com/hemsbyprimaryschoolandnursery
mailto:office@hemsby.norfolk.sch.uk


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aims and Values 

We expect everyone at Hemsby Primary School to: 
 

 Be Respectful 

 Be Kind 

 Be safe 
 
This is the Hemsby School mantra and we will keep reminding the children to be respectful, 
kind and safe. Staff talk to the children about what it looks like to be respectful, kind and 
safe and reward them when they are. 
 
We want everyone at Hemsby Primary School to ASPIRE to be the best they can through 
developing the following values and behaviours for learning. 
They are: 
 
  Accepting 

 Successful 

 Proud 

 Independent 

 Respectful 

 Enthusiastic 
 
 Our half termly assembly themes reflect each value and staff talk to the children about 

what each learning behavior looks like. At the end of each week class teachers nominate 
children for an ASPIRE Award. This is celebrated during Friday assemblies. There are half 
termly Headteacher Aspire Award Assemblies for one child in each class. Parents are 
invited to attend if their child is selected. 
 
Our theme this half term is: Respectful 
 

 



 

 
 
 
In the guide, you'll find helpful tips on how to keep your child safe when using ‘Apps’.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Online Safety – App Safety 



 

 
 

Year 5 and 6 were in good spirits, albeit very tired, when they returned from Kingswood on 
Wednesday 17th May. They took part in a variety of activities during the 3 days. Kingswood staff 
commented on how our children were such a polite and respectful group of young people. 
 

 
 

                                                     
Getting ready to do a ‘leap of faith’!                  Problem solving task and team-work 
 

            
 
                     
 

Year 5 & 6 Kingswood Residential Trip 



 

 
 
 

 
 
Robins Class have been busy making their entry into the Hemsby Village Scarecrow Festival. They 
have been reading the story ‘The Snail and the Whale’ by Julia Donaldson in class and have based 
their scarecrow on this book. The Scarecrow will be at the front of the school for families to come 
and see over the weekend. 
 

            

                 

Hemsby Scarecrow Festival 



 

 

Thank you so much to our wonderful PTA team for the donation of some lovely outdoor sports 
equipment that they have kindly donated to the children to use at play time. We are sure the 
children will get lots of enjoyment from using these. Thank you to all our families for your support 
with PTA events. PTA fundraising efforts are invaluable and provides an opportunity for the school 
to purchase items that a school budget does not cover.  

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has collected the Lego tokens for the school. We have been advised 
that we collected enough tokens to receive a £50 Lego voucher to spend on LEGO educational 
resources for the children to use in school.  

 

PTA Donations 

Lego Tokens 



 

 

 

Mon 5th June Return to school 

W/C 5th June Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Tues 6th June Year 5 & 6 ‘Meet STEM Superstars’ Webinar 

 

 

Thurs 8th June Year 6 ‘Coping with Challenges’ workshop 1.30 – 2.30pm 

Wed 21st June Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Athletics Meeting at Flegg High 3.45 – 5pm 

Fri 7th July Sports Day – Timings will be confirmed in the next Newsletter 

Tues 11th July Summer Fete (TBC) 

Fri 14th July Year 6 Pleasurewood Hills Trip 

Fri 21st July Leavers’ Assembly 2.30pm – 3.30pm 

Break up for summer 

 

More dates to be added soon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 


